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Newsletter Friday 

6th July 2018 

Email: admin@broadoak.manchester.sch.uk  Website: www.broadoak.manchester.sch.uk 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
Once again it has been a busy few weeks 
since our last newsletter.  

Last week the children enjoyed a range of 
exciting sporting opportunities culminating in 
our annual school sponsored walk. I would 
like to thank all pupils and families for their 
sponsorship and support for school and the 
We Love Manchester charity. If you still have 
any outstanding sponsorship money please 
bring it in to the school office as soon as 
possible so that we can announce a total 
before the end of term. 

This week our parents were invited to attend 
a recorder concert on Thursday. While I was 
unable to attend personally I am told that the 
pupils did a wonderful job. Well done to all 
involved. 

On Wednesday a group of Broad Oak pupils 
attended the launch of the Bee in the City 
trail. 

Your child should have brought home a letter 
to inform you who their teacher will be for the 
next school year. The children will spend 
time in their new classes on Friday 13th and 
Monday 16th July. 

May I remind everyone that school closes for 
the end of this academic year on Friday 20th 
July. 

We have changed the timings of the  
Summer Fair on Saturday following the  
exciting penalty shoot-out on Tuesday. The 
event will run from 11am-1pm leaving plenty 
of time for people to get home in time for the 
football. 

Best wishes, 

Kevin Corteen 
Head Teacher. 

Bee in the City 

On Wednesday, 8 pupils represented our school at the launch of the Bee in the City trail.  

The children took part in two workshops finding out some fascinating facts about bees!  

Following the workshop, we began our search for bees around the city finishing at Didsbury 

Library where our own bee is on display.  

The Bee in the City trail runs throughout the summer holiday and maps with all of the bee 

locations are available from the school office. 

We hope you will all enjoy taking a day to discover the bees during the summer holiday. 

Year 5 Trip to Fletcher Moss Park 

Colin from Fletcher Moss invited Broad Oak pupils to support Didsbury in Bloom and plant 

the summer bedding plants in Fletcher Moss Park. 

Mr Smith and Mrs Castell took their year 5 classes and they planted up all the half barrel 

planters leading up to and around the Cafe. They have created a beautiful array of colour 

which will give pleasure to those who visit  the park all summer long.  

Well done year 5  for your enthusiasm in helping to care for our local environment and  

making Didsbury a better place to be. 

Sports Week Lunchtime Competitions 

Congratulations to the winners of the year 

group lunchtime competitions during Sports 

Week. 

  

 Rec   Eesa  Yr 1   Ayaan 

 Yr 2   William  Yr 3   Soan 

 Yr 4   Harley, Rawan  

 Yr 5   Casey   

 Yr 6   Mahaab 

 

Sports Afternoons  

Reception  Thursday 12th July  1.30pm  

If any parents would like to help  please 

speak to your class teacher or Mrs Castell.  



Year 6 Beauty and 

the Beast production  

coming soon.  

Buy your tickets from 

the office or in the  

playground after 

school. 

Tickets: £3.50 

Performances:  

Monday 9th July   6pm 

Tuesday 10th July  2pm 

Thursday 12th July  6pm 

Come along and support year 6 - it's great!  

The Big Broad Oak Picnic and Summer Fair! 
Saturday 7th July 

11  -  1pm 

 

Netball and Cricket v Cavendish 

Our netball and cricket squads played against Cavendish on Monday after 

school. The cricket team won 2 out of 2 games and the netball teams won 5 

games and drew 1.  

A brilliant performance by all players, showing great Broad Oak spirit and 

sportsmanship. 

Congratulations to: 

Cricket: Leo, Aydin, Jude, Zac, Safa, Owen, Kayan, Casey 

Netball: Celine, Hannah, Shaneh, Ben, Josh, Omar, Mason, Simran,  

Simrah, Samiya, Caoimhe. 

Year 6 Parents 

 As your children leave Broad Oak please could you 

send in any clean unwanted PE kit for our ‘Spare Kit 

boxes.’  Thank you 

Broad Oak Stay & Play  

Sessions on Tuesday mornings with Mrs Walmsley & 

Miss Gill have now ended for this term. Thank you to all 

those parents and children who have attended. We hope 

that you have found the sessions beneficial in  

transitioning your children to Nursery in September and, 

for those with younger children, we look forward to  

seeing you again after the Summer Holidays. 

 

 

 

Crafts, Art gallery, Forest Crew activities, Face Painting, Tombola,  

Sweets, Ice Cream, Refreshmentsê.and lots more! 

Raffle Prize - a brand new laptop ôDell Vostro 15 3568õ 

15.6ó HD Display, IntelÉ CoreË i3-7100U Processor 

4GB Memory, 128GB SSD, Windows 10 Professional 

 

The Manchester All Stars Cheer Festival at Wythenshawe Forum 

A huge well done to our cheer squad ‘The Broad Oak Broncos’, for their  

performance last night at The Manchester All Stars Cheer Festival at  

Wythenshawe Forum. Their performance was amazing, their behaviour and 

cheer spirit were fabulous and each and every one of them was a great  

ambassador for our school. We would like to take this opportunity to wish our 

Year 6 members good luck as they move on to High School. We’re going to 

miss you all!  As we say in the Cheer world “We are proud of you, say we are 

proud of you!”  


